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Technical Manual 1958 surplus record is the leading independent business
directory of new and used capital equipment machine tools machinery and
industrial equipment listing over 110 000 industrial assets including
metalworking and fabricating machine tools chemical and process equipment
cranes air compressors pumps motors circuit breakers generators transformers
turbines and more over 1 100 businesses list with the surplus record march 2022
issue vol 100 no 1
Low-Altitude Wind Shear and Its Hazard to Aviation 1983-02-01 reliable
performance of beams and slabs in shear is essential for the safety and also
for the serviceability of reinforced concrete structures a possible failure in
shear is usually a brittle failure which underlines the importance of the
correct specification of the load carrying capacity in shear the knowledge of
performance in shear is steadily developing and it is now obvious that older
structures were not always designed in accordance with contemporary
requirements the increasing load mainly on bridges requires the assessment of
existing structures often followed by their strengthening an appropriate
understanding of actual performance of concrete structures in shear is
therefore of primary interest the workshop which was held in zürich in 2016
brought together a significant number of outstanding specialists working in the
field of shear design who had a chance to exchange their opinions and proposals
for improving the current knowledge of shear behaviour in beams and slabs the
specialists came from different parts of the world which made the workshop
general and representative the workshop was organised by fib working party 2 2
1 shear in beams convened by o bayrak which is a part of fib commission 2
analysis and design individual contributions mainly address shear in beams with
low transversal reinforcement it is crucial because many existing structures
lack such reinforcement different theories e g critical shear crack theory csct
modified compression field theory mcft multi action shear model masm etc were
presented and compared with procedures used in selected national codes or in
the fib model code 2010 the models for shear design were often based to a great
extent on empirical experience the refined presented models tend to take into
account the physical mechanisms in structures more effectively a brittle
behaviour in shear requires not only to check the equilibrium and failure load
but also to follow the progress of failure including the crack development and
propagation stress redistribution etc the significance of the size effect which
causes the nominal strength of a large structure to be smaller than that of a
small structure was pointed out nowadays the fibre reinforcement is used more
than before since it allows significant labour costs savings in the
construction industry the contribution of fibres is suitable for shear transfer
it is very convenient that not only ordinary fibre reinforced elements were
addressed but also the uhpfrc beams the production of this new material is
indeed growing while the development of design recommendations has not been
sufficiently fast fatigue resistance of structures with low shear reinforcement
is also an important issue which was also addressed in this bulletin it cannot
be neglected in prestressed bridges which are exposed to dynamic loads a
comprehensive understanding of the shear behaviour is necessary although many
laboratory experiments are carried out they are suitable only to a limited
extent new testing methods are being developed and show promising results e g
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digital image correlation an actual structure performance should rather be
tested on a large scale ideally on real structures under realistic loading
conditions ii the papers presented in the bulletin are a basis for the
discussion in view of the development of updated design rules for the new fib
model code mc2020 which is currently under preparation fib bulletins like this
one dealing with shear help to transfer knowledge from research to design
practice the authors are convinced that it will lead to better new structures
design of as well as to savings and to a safety increase in older existing
structures whose future is often decided now
Pit Slope Manual Supplement 5-2, Rotational Shear Sliding, Analyses and
Computer Programs 1981 analysis of machine elements using solidworks simulation
2020 is written primarily for first time solidworks simulation 2020 users who
wish to understand finite element analysis capabilities applicable to stress
analysis of mechanical elements the focus of examples is on problems commonly
found in introductory undergraduate design of machine elements or similarly
named courses in order to be compatible with most machine design textbooks this
text begins with problems that can be solved with a basic understanding of
mechanics of materials problem types quickly migrate to include states of
stress found in more specialized situations common to a design of mechanical
elements course paralleling this progression of problem types each chapter
introduces new software concepts and capabilities many examples are accompanied
by problem solutions based on use of classical equations for stress
determination unlike many step by step user guides that only list a succession
of steps which if followed correctly lead to successful solution of a problem
this text attempts to provide insight into why each step is performed this
approach amplifies two fundamental tenets of this text the first is that a
better understanding of course topics related to stress determination is
realized when classical methods and finite element solutions are considered
together the second tenet is that finite element solutions should always be
verified by checking whether by classical stress equations or experimentation
each chapter begins with a list of learning objectives related to specific
capabilities of the solidworks simulation program introduced in that chapter
most software capabilities are repeated in subsequent examples so that users
gain familiarity with their purpose and are capable of using them in future
problems all end of chapter problems are accompanied by evaluation check sheets
to facilitate grading assignments
January 2023 - Surplus Record Machinery & Equipment Directory 2023-01-01 fib
bulletin 57 is a collection of contributions from a workshop on recent
developments on shear and punching shear in rc and frc elements held in salò
italy in october 2010 shear is one of a few areas of research into fundamentals
of the behaviour of concrete structures where contention remains amongst
researchers there is a continuing debate between researchers from a structures
perspective and those from a materials or fracture mechanics perspective about
the mechanisms that enable the force flow through a concrete member and across
cracks in 2009 a working group was formed within fib task group 4 2 ultimate
limit state models to harmonise different ideas about design procedures for
shear and punching an important outcome of this work was the ensuing
discussions between experts and practitioners regarding the shear and punching
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provisions of the draft fib model code which led to the organization of the
salò workshop invited experts in the field of shear and frc gave 18 lectures at
the workshop that was attended by 72 participants from 12 countries in 3
different continents the contributions from this conference as compiled in this
bulletin are believed to represent the best of the current state of knowledge
they certainly are of general interest to fib members and especially helpful in
the finalization of the 2010 fibmodel code it is hoped that this publication
will stimulate further research in the field to refine and harmonize the
available analytical models and tools for shear and punching design
Standard Shear Testing Technique for Particulate Solids Using the Jenike Shear
Cell 1989 innovative shear design presents a new rational and economical design
procedure that offers increased protection against shear for all types of
structures the first part of the book describes the internal forces imposed on
any flexurally bent member and goes on to describe how these can interact with
external loading forces to cause failure the author then details the new design
approach and explains how its implementation can prevent cracking and failure
for a given load the book contains numerous practical examples describing
optimum design techniques for all types of structure innovative shear design is
an essential reference for structural designers architects academics and
researchers it will also be a key reference text for students of structural
design
Manual on Low-level Wind Shear and Turbulence 2005 includes bibliographical
references and index
Towards a rational understanding of shear in beams and slabs 2018-05-01 this
major structural engineering manual covers overall detail design of structural
timber and includes extensive tables and coefficients for speedy reference the
current edition takes account of revisions to bs 5268 part 2 and outlines the
new eurocode on timber it is available for the first time in paperback
Wind Shear Detection Technology 1984 surplus record is the leading independent
business directory of new and used capital equipment machine tools machinery
and industrial equipment listing over 95 000 industrial assets including
metalworking and fabricating machine tools chemical and process equipment
cranes air compressors pumps motors circuit breakers generators transformers
turbines and more over 1 100 businesses list with the surplus record september
2022 issue vol 99 no 9
Analysis of Machine Elements Using SOLIDWORKS Simulation 2020 2020-06 litt s
drug eruptions and reactions manual d e r m is a guide to drug eruptions
adverse reactions and clinically relevant drug drug interactions associated
with over 1300 drugs this simple well organised book systematically catalogues
adverse reactions and cutaneous side effects of drugs that are used to treat
dozens of conditions internatio
Manual of Soil Laboratory Testing, Permeability, Shear Strength and
Compressibility Tests 1996-03-01 elsevier and the american medical association
have partnered to co publish this hcpcs level ii reference by carol j buck code
more quickly accurately and efficiently and optimize reimbursement with 2013
hcpcs level ii standard edition in an easy to use format this practical
reference presents the latest healthcare common procedure coding system hcpcs
codes to help you comply with coding regulations and confidently locate
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information on specific codes manage supply reimbursement report patient data
and more keep current with hcpcs codes with this essential medical billing
reference from coding expert carol j buck at a glance code listings highlight
all new revised reinstated and deleted codes for 2013 unique color coded table
of drugs makes it easier to find specific drug information drug code
annotations identify brand name drugs as well as drugs that appear on the
national drug class ndc directory and other food and drug administration fda
approved drugs distinctive symbols identify new revised reinstated and deleted
codes codingupdates com companion website keeps you informed of changes to icd
codes and provides the opportunity to sign up for automatic e mail
notifications updated codes help you maintain compliance with current
healthcare common procedure coding system hcpcs standards updated internet only
manual iom on the companion website ensures coding accuracy with essential
information on carrier specific and medicare specific regulations
Practical Well Control 1989 advanced manufacturing processes such as near net
shape forming can reduce production costs and increase the reliability of
launch vehicle and airframe structural components through the reduction of
material scrap and part count and the minimization of joints the current
research is an investigation of the processing microstruture property
relationships for shear formed cylinders of the al cu li mg ag alloy 2195 for
space applications and the al cu mg ag alloy c415 for airframe applications
cylinders which had undergone various amounts of shear forming strain were
studied to correlate the grain structure texture and mechanical properties
developed during and after shear forming
Sheet Metal 1992 primarily written for the students of civil engineering and
practising engineers involved in the testing of building materials the manual
describes in straight forward and systematic manner the testing of engineering
materials each test given in the manual outlines the objectives theory
apparatus requirements procedures precautions questions for discussion and
observations and calculations for all the tests specified the procedure is
based on the relevant indian standard code of practice which is the usual
accepted method of performing the tests the manual can be used by students and
field engineers for keeping the record of tests performed in the laboratory
since each test requires a different reference of the indian standard codes it
may not be practically feasible in the field conditions and therefore this
manual comes quite handy for these situations it will be invaluable and
indispensable manual for imparting effective instructions to diploma and under
graduate level students as also to field engineers
Plane Shear Analysis 1977 ever since the publication in 1997 the original scour
manual has helped many practising hydraulic engineers to deal with scour
processes near hydraulic structures in recent years new insights such as
probabilistic calculations offered new opportunities to design structures more
economically these new insights are included in this update of the original
scour manual which is focussing entirely on current related scour this manual
provides the engineer with useful practical methods to calculate the dimensions
of scour holes in the pre feasibility and preliminary stages of a project and
gives an introduction to the most relevant literature this updated scour manual
contains guidelines that can be used to solve problems related to scour in
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engineering practice and also reflects the main results of all research
projects in the netherlands in recent decades the so called breusers
equilibrium method has a central role which can basically be applied to all
situations where local scour is expected the method allows to predict the scour
depth as a function of time provided that the available knowledge about scour
at the specific structure is sufficient for structures with insufficient
knowledge available alternative scour prediction rules are presented the
treatment of local scour is classified according to the different types of
structures each type of structure is necessarily schematised to a simple basic
layout the main parameters of a structure and the main parts of the flow
pattern near a structure are described briefly insofar they are relevant to the
description of scour phenomena new scour formulas for the equilibrium scour
have been elucidated evaluating a balance of forces for a control volume it is
possible to develop scour equations for different types of flow fields and
structures i e jets abutments and bridge piers as many scour problems are still
not fully understood attention is paid to the validity ranges and limitations
of the formulas as well as to the accuracy of the scour predictions this
information can also be used to carry out a risk assessment using a safety
philosophy based on a probabilistic analysis or an approach with a safety
factor moreover the information on the strength of soils is extended and
aspects are addressed such as scour due to shear failures or flow slides that
can progressively damage the bed protection which might lead to the failure of
hydraulic structures this updated scour manual presents scour prediction
methods and deals with practically related scour problems consultants and
contractors were invited to provide case studies of realized projects including
the methods that were followed these case studies will help with grasping the
concept of scour by the flow of water this manual provides the engineer with
the latest knowledge and with case studies that show how to apply the formulas
and their limitations
Shear and Punching Shear in RC and FRC Elements 2010-12-01 fib bulletin 81
reports the latest information available to researchers and practitioners on
the analysis design and experimental evidence of punching shear of structural
concrete slabs it follows previous efforts by the international federation for
structural concrete fib and its predecessor the euro international committee
for concrete ceb through ceb bulletin 168 punching shear in reinforced concrete
1985 and fibbulletin 12 punching of structural concrete slabs 2001 and an
international symposium sponsored by the punching shear subcommittee of aci
committee 445 shear and torsion and held in kansas city mo usa in 2005 this
bulletin contains 18 papers that were presented in three sessions as part of an
international symposium held in philadelphia pa usa on october 25 2016 the
symposium was co organized by the punching shear sub committee of aci 445 and
by fib working party 2 2 3 punching and shear in slabs with the objectives of
not only disseminating information on this important design subject but also
promoting harmonization among the various design theories and treatment of key
aspects of punching shear design the papers are organized in the same order
they were presented in the symposium the symposium honored professor emeritus
neil m hawkins university of illinois at urbana champaign usa whose
contributions through the years in the field of punching shear of structural
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concrete slabs have been paramount the papers cover key aspects related to
punching shear of structural concrete slabs under different loading conditions
the study of size effect on punching capacity of slabs the effect of slab
reinforcement ratio on the response and failure mode of slabs without and with
shear reinforcement and its implications for the design and formulation in
codes of practice an examination of different analytical tools to predict the
punching shear response of slabs the study of the post punching response of
concrete slabs the evaluation of design provisions in modern codes based on
recent experimental evidence and new punching shear theories and an overview of
the combined efforts undertaken jointly by aci 445 and fib wp 2 2 3 to generate
test result databanks for the evaluation and calibration of punching shear
design recommendations in north american and international codes of practice
Manual of Soil Laboratory Testing, Permeability, Quick Shear Strength and
Compressibility Tests 1982-05-05 book delisted
Innovative Shear Design 2003-09-02 the objectives of the symposium were to
review the state of knowledge of the vane shear test vst and to provide the
latest information on test theory methods and interpretation for the purpose of
improved standardization of the field and laboratory vane tests overview
Manual of Steel Construction: Connections 1992 i i this book is intended to
guide practicing structural engineers into more profitable routine designs with
the aisc load and resistance factor design specification lrfd for structural
steel buildings lrfd is a method of proportioning steel structures so that no
applica ble limit state is exceeded when the structure is subjected to all
appro priate factored load combinations strength limit states are related to
safety and concern maximum load carrying capacity serviceability limit states
are related to performance under service load conditions such as deflections
the term resistance includes both strength states and serviceability limit
states lrfd is a new approach to the design of structural steel for buildings
it involves explicit consideration of limit states multiple load factors and
resistance factors and implicit probabilistic determination of relia bility the
type of factoring used by lrfd differs from the allowable stress design of
chapters a through m of the 1989 ninth edition of the aisc specifications for
allowable stress design where only the resistance is divided by a factor of
safety to obtain an allowable stress and from the plastic design provisions of
chapter n where the loads are multi plied by a common load factor of 1 7 for
gravity loads and 1 3 for gravity loads acting with wind or seismic loads lrfd
offers the structural engineer greater flexibility rationality and economy than
the previous 1989 ninth edition of the aisc specifications for allowable stress
design
Timber Designers' Manual 2008-04-15 the peer reviewed papers comprising this
book treat the topics of composites micro nano materials metal alloy materials
steel and iron polymer materials optical electronic magnetic materials new
energy materials environmentally friendly materials biomaterials thin films
structural materials new functional materials earthquake resistant structures
and materials smart intelligent materials intelligent systems hydrogen and fuel
cell science engineering and technology and other related topics the work
offers near encyclopedic guide to these fields
September 2022 - Surplus Record Machinery & Equipment Directory 2022-09-01
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